

Week 7		
Student Group -	Marks ↓	
3Roscoe	99.66%	
3Archer	99.6%	
6 Anning	99.2%	
5Turing	98.08%	
2Windsor	97.6%	
4Lennon	97.53%	

98**+ Green** 95%-97% Amber 94% and below **Red**

5 170 arra below the	
RStickman	96.84%
2Churchill	96.79%
1Sharman	95.71%
6 Darwin	93.33%
5Hawking	92.86%
AMLadybird	92%
1Morris	89.5%
4McCartney	88%

87.22%

Week 5 Congratulations!

Attendance: 3Roscoe 3Archer 6Anning

Total: 96.5%

This week's
HOUSE
WINNER
Thunberg

Donations: Last day WEDNESDAY

This year as a School we are supporting **Baby Bank** and **Food Bank**. Baby Bank supports families with essential baby products, such as wipes and nappies. They also give clothes to families, supporting siblings and their parents / carers, all free and without having to complete any forms or benefit tests. **If you would you like to donate packs of baby wipes or nappies? Supermarket** 'essentials' **brands are perfect Wednesday is our final day.**

RGruffalo

Many parents have already sent in donations which we are so grateful for. Please keep on sending in nappies of all sizes (there is a particular demand for larger sizes we have been told) and wipes, or dry food goods if you would like to support Food Bank too. Thank you!

Parent Evening:

25th October

24th October Reception

Year 1 and Year 2

Year 5

Nursery

Year 3 and Year 4

Year 6

Have you booked your Parents' Evening appointment?

It is a perfect opportunity to discuss progress and ask any questions.

Northway Primary and Nursery School

Northway, Liverpool, L15 7JQ

Tel: 0151 722 3540

VOLUME 5 Issue 7

Autumn 1 2023

www.northway.liverpool.sch.uk





20th October 2023

Notes from the Headteacher's Study



DISCO 🏌 🌦 🥌

I hope you are very excited about our first Northway School Disco in quite some time, just as we are! We have planned an opportunity for those children who would like to participate, to attend their Key Stage Disco in the School Hall.

Children will also be welcome to come into School dressed in their own disco outfit on Friday too. For children who find a disco challenging, an alternative celebration has been planned for them.

We hope to build on this opportunity next term and potentially for a longer period of time for KS1 and KS2.

The plan: Friday 27th October 2023

EYFS 1.30pm - 2pm KS1 2.10pm - 2.40pm Y3/Y4 2.40pm - 3.30pm Y5/Y6 3.30pm - 4.30pm

Parents of Year 3 / Year 4 pupils, please be aware of the slightly later pick up. Year 5 / Year 6 parents, please collect your children from the usual location at 4.30pm.

We hope the children enjoy this experience in celebration of their hard work this half term.



JOIN THE JUNIOR PARKRUN FAMILY

WALK, JOG, RUN, VOLUNTEER

Wavertree Mystery Junior Parkrun

(Meet by the Adventure Playground L15 4LE)

FAMILY FRIENDLY 2K EVENT

9.00am Every Sunday Morning

EVERYONE WELCOME

Walk, jog, run, hop, skip or jump - it's up to you

HAVE FUN BEING ACTIVE

Share high fives and big smiles!

DEVELOP NEW SKILLS

Opportunities to volunteers

FOR 4-14 YEAR OLDS

Adults can join in with the kids too!

FREE & EASY TO TAKE PART

No special kit needed - wear whatever you like

MAKE FRIENDS

Meets lots of new people

FEEL HAPPY AND PROUD

Try your best and celebrate your achievements

"We all do it together as a family. The volunteers are really nice, it's fun and you can walk if you want to!"

Register online: www.parkrun.org.uk/Register











Junior Park Run:

A fantastic way to train ready for Cross Country and our Pudsey Run. This comes highly recommended from one of our parents and her son.

From LFC:

I just wanted to say a massive **Thank You** for having my team and I into your school this week for our UK Recycling Week 2023 assemblies. I hope that the pupils and staff in attendance enjoyed the presentation and, most importantly, learnt something new!

We would like pupils to continue to have discussions about recycling at home.

This week, for UK Recycling Week 2023, the LFC Foundation, supported by LFC club partner SC Johnson, visited schools across the city to educate over 1,400 young people about recycling. Pupils learned about 'missed capture' - discussing what can and can't be recycled at home, and addressing a number of recycling misconceptions. We want all young people to be recycling champions at home, so please continue to discuss this issue at home with all of your friends and families! Happy UK Recycling Week 2023!

We very much look forward to working with your school again soon.

Thank You once again, and best wishes as always,

Stephen
Liverpool FC Foundation